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Important Please Note 

Christmas Holidays – 19th December – 2nd 

January 

Start of Spring Term – 3rd January  

Year 4 children to wear PE kit – 3rd January 

Homework 
Please Click here for information and guidance 
regarding your child’s homework. 
 

communications. 
We hope the very clear links and organisation 
below will ensure you are able to find any 
school communication quickly and easily. 
 
You may find the current and all previous 
newsletters for this academic year for 
reference on our website – 
Chesswood Junior School - Latest 
Correspondence 
 
Newsletter from previous academic years may 
be found at –  
Chesswood Junior School - Previous 
Academic Year Newsletters 
 
You may find all current term correspondence 
for the whole school –  
Chesswood Junior School - Current Academic 
Year Correspondence  
 
Current and previous correspondence for 
specific year groups 
Year 3 - Chesswood Junior School - Year 3 
Year 4 - Chesswood Junior School - Year 4 
Year 5 - Chesswood Junior School - Year 5 
Year 6 - Chesswood Junior School - Year 6 
Assembly information - click here 
 

CHESSWOOD 

JUNIOR SCHOOL News 

Do you have a concern? 

We hope you and your child have a great 

school experience. However, if you hold a 

concern about an experience at Chesswood 

Junior School, please share it with us. We 

always try to provide the best school 

experience we can for all members of the 

school community and we are interested to 

know where we can make improvements, 

small or large. Please use this email to share 

a concern: concern@chesswood.w-

sussex.sch.uk We will always respond within 5 

working days and often much quicker than 

that. You may also tag specific individual 

professionals but we would ask that the 

concern@ email address is always used to 

ensure senior leaders are kept well informed 

of experiences for children and families.  

Keeping up to speed 

We are very aware both professionally and 

personally how hard it is to keep up with 

communications from school and from 

everywhere else for that matter. And nobody 

has the time to search for letters they think 

they might have missed and are experiencing 

understandable parent anxiety of the 

consequences of missing important  

 

 

Weekly Attendance 

Bright Sparks – Turn up, Turn up on Time, Turn 

up Ready for Action! 

The following classes have won the year group 

attendance trophies for Week beginning 5th 

December. Well done!! 

Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

3PB/CH 
93% 

4MP 
94% 

5AL 
92% 

6PO 
92% 

 

Published – 16/12/2022 

https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Homework&pid=1369
https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Latest+Correspondence&pid=1132
https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Latest+Correspondence&pid=1132
https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Previous+Academic+Year+Newsletters&pid=1007
https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Previous+Academic+Year+Newsletters&pid=1007
https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Current+Accademic+Year+Correspondence&pid=1385
https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Current+Accademic+Year+Correspondence&pid=1385
https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Year+3&pid=1386
https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Year+4&pid=1387
https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Year+5&pid=1388
https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Year+6&pid=1389
https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=People%2C+places+and+events+Assemblies&pid=1450
mailto:concern@chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk
mailto:concern@chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk
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Chesswood Calendar   19th December 2022 –  20th 

January 2023 
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Spring Clubs 2023 

It is now time for you to sign your child up to 

Spring term clubs, please do this via My 

Child at School (MCAS) before Friday 6th 

January 2023.  

 

 

Parents Evening 

Parents evening will be on Tuesday 17th 

and Thursday 19th January 2023, please 

book online via My Child at School 

(MCAS)by Thursday 13th January 2023. 

 

 

 

Bag2School collection 

Please add to your diary. 26th January 

2023. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Card Competition 

Well done to everyone who entered the 

Christmas card competition, we loved 

seeing all of your amazing designs! 

Unfortunately, we could only pick 5 winners, 

so congratulations to the children below! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Overall winner: Lily Rider 5AL 

Year 3 winner: Mia Hryn 3CH 

Year 4 winner: Celeste Gregory 4LH 

Year 5 winner: Arjun Srivastava 5AL 

Year 6 winner: Ayla Marchant 6RW 
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 TT Rockstars 

Congratulations to our winners from all year groups as part of the TT Rock Stars England 

Rocks competition in November.  For more detailed results, please scan the QR code to view 

our Maths Curriculum Celebration page: 
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 Primary Maths Challenge 

Congratulations to the 39 Bright Sparks from Years 5 and 6 who participated in this year's 
Primary Maths Challenge in November.  Children were selected based on their amazing 
test performance in the summer term of the previous school year.  During the challenge, 
they needed to complete 25 increasingly challenging Maths problems.  All of the children 
showed a tremendous attitude and put in a super effort which resulted in some very high 
scores!  Children in Year 6 have been awarded their certificates, whilst children in Year 5 
will receive their certificates in assembly this week.  Children have been awarded either a 
bronze, silver or gold award certificate depending on how high their score was.  An extra 
special congratulations to our gold award winners - Ming-Kai from 5JS, Jithaesh from 
5JS, Jakub from 6RW, Alana from 6SJ, Benjamin from 6NB and Ava from 6NB.  For 
further details on our winners, please scan the QR code to view our Maths Curriculum 
Celebration page: 
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Dancemania 

 

We are now looking ahead to our next dance event – Time to Dance! We are looking for a 
group to pupils to be part of the Chesswood Time to Dance group for March 2023 – this is the 
dance event where schools from across Worthing (and slightly further afield) to celebrate their 
talents at the Pavilion on the pier. In order for us to select a group of children we are holding 
an audition on Tuesday 10th January between 3.15-4.15pm in the gym. If your child would like 
to be considered, then they need to do the following:  

• Go to the Dance at Chesswood section of the website - https://www.chesswood.w-
sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Dance+at+Chesswood&pid=89 

• Practice the moves on the top video using the music just below the video  

• Then create some of your own moves for the remainder of the music.  

• Complete the form if your child would like to attend the audition  
We look forward to seeing what you have created on the 10th  
Miss Phillips and Mr Quick  
 

https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Dance+at+Chesswood&pid=89
https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Dance+at+Chesswood&pid=89
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Christmas Carol Concerts 
 
The Christmas Carol Concerts were a huge success. We are sure all would agree that they 
were magical events, bringing joy to all who attended – the children clearly had a great time. 
We are exceptionally proud of all the amazing pupils in the Chesswood community – for all 
who took part and those who made individual contributions through solos, readings and acting 
parts. The confidence of all was great to see.  
We’d like to thank our community for the generous donations made in the collections. We 
raised over £1000, which will be used to provide opportunities, experiences and support for the 
most vulnerable in our immediate community in the coming weeks.  
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Staying safe near frozen water 

Please see the link below regarding 

staying safe near frozen water. 

https://www.chesswood.w-

sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Sea+and+Wa

ter+Safety&pid=839&action=saved 

  

 

 

Singing with the Angmering Chorale 

This Saturday, a small number of children 
representing the choir came and sang 
with a huge adult choir in Angmering. It 
was a huge concert, and the children 
sang with the adults and on their own. We 
should have been 30 strong! Superb 
dedication and commitment to those who 
turned up. Really proud of them. They 
were absolutely impeccably behaved and 
sang beautifully. 
 

 

                    

 

       

https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Sea+and+Water+Safety&pid=839&action=saved
https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Sea+and+Water+Safety&pid=839&action=saved
https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Sea+and+Water+Safety&pid=839&action=saved
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